
Get HPD
Alerts

Your Way 
   Hillsborough

Police Department
Five Options to Stay Informed: 

Text HillsPd to 888777

www.smcgov.org/dem/smc-alert

facebook.com/HillsboroughPD

@hillsboroughpd

@hillsboroughpd



Did you know that the Town of Hillsborough has the highest rated
roadways in San Mateo County?

This year’s Street Resurfacing Project consists of over 21
miles street resurfacing and rehabilitation. The project
was awarded by City Council on April 14th to JV Lucas
Paving and the work is anticipated to begin late May
2025.
 

During construction, there may be traffic detours and
delays. If your street is being resurfaced, you will be
provided additional notification with specific project
details by mail. 

Please check Current Town Projects on the website for the latest project updates and the current
schedule: https://www.hillsborough.net/168/Current-Town-Projects.

 

The Town of Hillsborough is committed to improving our roadways. Thank you for your patience as we
complete this project.




